4/11/22,9:39 AM FIRE Letter to Emory Law - zach.greenberg@thefire.org - Foundation for Individual Rights in Education Mail
Subject: Temporary Charter

Michael,

| hope you are well. The Student Bar Association has voted to approve your request for a temporary charter. Please see
Stephanie Dingle cc'd here for next steps.

Best,

Jadyn Taylor

Student Bar Association President_2021-2022
Emory University School of Law

Juris Doctor Candidate 2023

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/#inbox/QgrcJHrnqzHWcIDpTXdCVMvKmjKxsPjsX1B
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